Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 1:22 PM

To: 'Phillips, Hollis'

Subject: RE: Vac Truck Events - UPS Oakland
Hollis,

Yes please stop vac truck events at this time but continue monitoring the free product in the wells.
| will have a letter to you by July 5 but maybe this week.
Barb Jakub

From: Phillips, Hollis [mailto:Hollis.Phillips@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2013 1:14 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Vac Truck Events - UPS Oakland

Barbara:

We have completed three vacuum truck events (VTEs) at the UPS Facility in Oakland. We have only been able to remove
10s to 100s of ounces of separate phase hydrocarbons (SPH) during each event (not the gallons we had hoped for).
Based on the very low recovery rates we’d like to cease the VTEs at this time. Once we conduct the additional site
characterization described in the April 26, 2013 SPH delineation WP we can reevaluate the use of VTE based on the
findings of the investigation. Please let me know if you are amenable to this proposal.

Also, will be finished with your review by of the WP by June 26, 20137

Regards,

Hollis

Hollis E. Phillips, PG | Principal Geologist| hollis.phillips@arcadis-us.com
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. | 100 Montgomery , Suite 300 | San Francisco, CA, 94104
T415.432.6903 | M. 510.219.7764 | F.415.374.2745

www.arcadis-us.com

Professional Geologist/PG-CA #6887

ARCADIS, Imagine the result

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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